
Heatherwood Daily Announcements 

Friday, December 8, 2023 
 

 

• Next week is Spirit Week! Wear your festive holiday headgear, socks, and ties on 

Monday. 

 

• Don’t miss out! You have until next Friday to pre-order a yearbook. Purchase one 

online or bring $30 cash or check to the office. Checks must be made payable to 

Heatherwood Middle School. 

 

• Heatherwood's Choir and Orchestra Booster group is pleased to announce that 

this year's musical will be Beauty and the Beast Junior! Any interested 

Heatherwood student is invited to join our on-stage cast or backstage crew. 

Students wanting to perform on stage should attend our Audition Workshop on 

Wednesday, January 3rd, from 3-5pm. You will need a ride home. Please RSVP 

@ bit.ly/hmsmusical. See the posters around the school for more information, or 

visit Ms. Mendoza, Mrs. Camp, or Ms. Seiger if you have any questions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


